
 
 
January 27, 2025 

 

This weekly newsletter from the UH Graduate School contains important information for graduate 

and professional students.  Each week, new items are in red.   

 

Cullen Fellowship Travel Grant: The Cullen Fellowship Travel Grant (CFTG) is accepting 

applications.  The CFTG is a competitive fellowship program established to support graduate student 

travel to meetings, conferences, performances, and exhibits to showcase their research and scholarly 

work.  The CFTG is open to all master's, doctorate, and professional students.  Applications are 

due  Deadline extended to February 10, 2025. 

 

CIRTL Network Programming: Information about Center for the Integration of Research, Teaching 

and Learning (CIRTL) spring offerings for graduate students is available here.  Check out the Mindset to 

Mastery: The Inclusive Teaching Course or the Exploring Teaching Careers Series.  

Data Management Best Practices (virtual): Management of research data is a critical component of 

effective, sustainable research and a necessity in the current research environment. This interactive 

workshop will cover the essential elements of data management along with available resources and 

guidance for UH researchers across disciplines.  Friday, Jan. 31, 1-2 pm.  Register here. 

Cheer on your fellow graduate students at the inaugural Population Health Case Competition on 

Feb. 7 at noon in the UH Law Center: 

 
 

 

Quick links to resources:  

Coogs Care 

Cougar Cupboard   

Counseling and Psychological Services (CAPS)  

University Career Services 

Graduate Student Ombuds 

Parenting Students 

Don’t forget to show your school spirit and wear RED on Fridays. 

Go COOGS! 

https://www.uh.edu/graduate-school/graduate-funding/
https://cirtl.net/events/
https://uh-edu-cougarnet.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcudeutqTgpE9w9jlv_O33wnCCu5Hi2YwDI#/registration
https://uh.edu/coogs-care/
https://uh.edu/dsaes/cougarcupboard/
https://www.uh.edu/caps/
https://uh.edu/ucs/
https://www.uh.edu/graduate-school/ombuds-services/
https://www.uh.edu/wgrc/parenting-students/

